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Bondi Beach Public School
School Newsletter T1W4

Principal's News T1W4
House Captains and Vice Captains
Congratulations to our House Captains, Vice Captains and House Leaders. 
Best wishes for a great Swimming Carnival.
Congratulations to Evie, Cooper, Stella, Rei, Lily, Joe, Cassius, Luci, Angel. 
Victoria, Henry, Massimo Saba, Jack, Ameila and Carmen!

Swimming Carnival
Reminder of the early start on Tuesday with students expected at school by 
8.00am.

Reminder: Our School P&C Kindergarten Welcome BBQ
P&C Kindergarten BBQ Friday March 1.

Reminder: Creative Kids vouchers
You can claim $100 to help cover the cost of creative and cultural activities for 
school students such as music lessons, languages, coding, drama and theatre 
and photography.Find out more and apply online 
here: www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-creative-kids-voucher
Active Kids vouchers
These $100 vouchers cover school students’ sport and fitness activities. Find 
out more and apply online here: www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-
active-kids-voucher

Craig Davis
Rel. Principal 

Office News
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Office Reminders
Parent Volunteers: IMPORTANT
The Department of Education requires the school to have on record new 
paperwork each year for any parent volunteers who work with children. The 
forms can be obtained from the school office. These forms need to be complete 
BEFORE not on the day of attendance. 

The Office Staff

Reminders

Tuesday 19 Feb Changes
Due to the early departure for the swimming carnival next Tuesday 19 
February, there will be NO:

• Band
• Violin
• Dance Ensemble
• Code Club
• Choir before school

Meet the Teacher Nights
The 2019 Meet the Teacher night will be on next week:

• Kindergarten TUESDAY 19 FEBRUARY 5.30-6.30PM
• Years 1 and 2: TUESDAY 19 FEBRUARY 6.30-7.30PM
• Years 3 and 4: WEDNESDAY 20 FEBRUARY 5.30-6.30PM
• Years 5 and 6: WEDNESDAY 20 FEBRUARY 6.30-7.30PM

Please go directly to your child's classroom to meet the class teacher.

Ms Alexia Duncan
Rel. Deputy Principal

Stage 3 News
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Welcome
Welcome to 2019 to all of our Stage 3 families! The students have settled into 
class extremely well and we are all looking forward to meeting you at Meet The 
Teacher night next week. The students in 6S will also be hosting assembly next 
Thursday 21 February where we will formally announce the House Captains 
and Vice Captains for 2019.  

2020
A Message for our Year 6 families, applications for Conservatorium High 
School have now opened. Please click here for more information.

Applications for Newtown High School of the Performing Arts is also open. 
Please visit here for more information. 

Dance News

Junior Dance Ensemble Reminder
Due to the swimming carnival busses leaving early on Tuesday, the junior 
dance ensemble rehearsal will be cancelled and moved to Thursday at lunch 
time. 

Georgie Spong
Dance Coordinator

Music News

Choir News
What an exciting start to BBPS Choir 2019! Welcome to all the new singers and 
welcome back to our experienced core.
There is an enormous energy and enthusiasm in the group. I’m sure this will be 
a great year for our choir.
Anyone still interested in joining is most welcome. 
Email: cassy@bigpond.net.au  to get on the emailing list.
Rehearsals are 8.10 sharp every Tuesday morning in Mr Dawson’s room. 
After a trial of three weeks, a firm commitment to regular rehearsals is 
expected. Please bring and A4 display folder for lyric sheets.
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Last year the choir recorded a community service jingle in a local anti-litter 
campaign.
Check it out on YouTube here:

Sing up! Cassy

Important dates for your diary

Week 4

• Tues 19 Feb: 
◦ 8:15am - Swimming carnival @DRLC for Years 3-6 
◦ 5:30-6:30pm - Meet the teacher: Kindergarten
◦ 6:30-7:30pm - Meet the teacher: Years 1 and 2

• Wed 20 Feb: 
◦ 5:30-6:30pm - Meet the teacher: Years 3 and 4
◦ 6:30-7:30pm - Meet the teacher: Years 5 and 6

• Thurs 21 Feb: 2:15om - 3-6 Assembly hosted by 6S (Awarding house 
captains, SRC and the swimming trophy)

• Fri 22 Feb: 8am - Kindergarten Parent Information morning on Reading

Week 5

• Fri 1 Mar: 5-7pm - P&C Welcome BBQ

P&C News

P&C Welcome BBQ
For your diary, the welcome BBQ will be held on Friday 1st March in Week 5 
from 5-7pm.

Kindy News Stage 2 News
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Stage 3 News

ERC News

Library News
Read more...

Uniform Shop
Update, Price List & 
FAQ's

Stage 1 News

Sports News

Band News
Read more..

P&C News
Read more...

Dance News

Recorder & Violin
Read more...

School Calendar
School calendar here

Canteen News
Welcome to Shark Bite 
News

The Hive
Read the latest in our 
weekly newsletter
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Community News
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Brownies (Girls Guides) starts back tonight - 5:30pm at Thomas Hogan Reserve

They are looking for new members - so spread the word

Just turn up at 5:30pm - no admin - at $90 per term this is the best value, wholesome fun 
your girls will have - singing, camping, lighting fires, playing games - run by volunteer 

ladies (only)

 Brownies (7-10 years) = Wednesdays 5:30-7pm
Guides (10-14 yrs) returns Wednesday 20 Feb 7-8:30pm

Senior Guides (14-17 yrs) = Sundays 6pm

Bondi Guide Hall is at Thomas Hogan Reserve, Francis St, Bondi

This email newsletter meets the department's mandatory Accessibility requirements 
and will be emailed to our parents, carers and community by Sunday each week.

If you have more than one child at BBPS, or if there is more than one parent or carer 
in your family receiving this, you can Unsubscribe from one of our mailing lists below.

The newsletter is best viewed in your browser and is mobile compatible.
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Copyright © 2019 Bondi Beach Public School, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
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